
Framing Jonesville’s Future 

The public was invited to a meeting at the Jonesville Presbyterian Church on March 7, 2018, to hear the results of the community survey and to prioritize the issues identified by that public involvement 

effort. Lisa Miller, MMK Consulting, facilitated the meeting.  Participants put the following priority on the results of the community survey: 

 

 
  



                   
 

 

                        



 


